September 25, 2013

Press Release

Certificate Awarding Ceremony for Japanese Language Course Students

On September 25, 2013, Certificate Awarding Ceremony for Japanese Language Course students was held at Japan Information and
Cultural Center of the Consulate-General of Japan at Karachi. Twenty-seven Pakistani students have successfully passed their exams and
completed their first-term courses which were held from April 15 to September 24, 2013.

Mr. Akira Ouchi, Consul-General of Japan in Karachi, in his speech emphasized that it is very encouraging to see Pakistani people,
especially the youths, having keen interest in studying Japanese language. Mr. Ouchi also reiterated that to learn a foreign language is
the best way to learn about the culture and society of the country, and expressed his hope that by learning the Japanese language, the
students will be able to deepen knowledge about Japanese traditional and contemporary culture, lifestyle and way of thinking, and thus
Japan become much more closer to them. Mr. Ouchi congratulated the students as well as the teachers of the Japanese Language Course
for their part in helping to further strengthen the existing ties of friendship and goodwill between Japan and Pakistan.

Japanese Language Course is jointly conducted by Pakistan-Japan Cultural Association, Sindh, and the Consulate-General of Japan and
over 4,700 Pakistani students have successfully completed the Japanese Language courses. The second term of Japanese Language
Course will commence from October till March 2014.

(End)

For further information, please contact Japan Information and Culture Center at the Consulate-General of Japan at Karachi: 35220800 (Ext. 134)
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